
Mrs. Jeanette Kesdekian 
2741 N. 47th St. 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19131 

Dear Mrs. Kesdekian: 

November 27, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #19533 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terz1bashian 
Office of the Primate 


